
Letter: Vote Laine for South
Tahoe council
To the community,

Our  city  needs  Brooke  Laine  on  the  City  Council.  Her
integrity, experience and business background are assets we
need to keep.

She was born and raised in South Lake Tahoe and is passionate
about the future of our community. She’s committed, and she
can do the job.

We urge you to vote for Brooke Laine for City Council Nov. 4.

Carolyn and Mort Meiers, South Lake Tahoe
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